
 

3rd November 2015 
 
 
 
 

Dear Fellow Shareholders, 

 

 

The Directors wish to advise that as per the release made earlier this morning the date of release from escrow is 
the 17th of November 2015 not the 12th of November as previously stated.  

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Sebastian Evans 
Director 

 


